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9 June 2006
Senator David Johnston

Chair

Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Legislation Committee
Department of the Senate
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia 
Dear Senator Johnston
I write to correct evidence I gave to the Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Legislation Committee budget estimates hearing on 29 May 2006.  

In answer to a question from Senator Ray (page 4 of the Proof Committee Hansard, 29 May 2006), I said the department’s draft answers to questions taken on notice and submitted in writing during the additional estimates process were sent to Ministers’ offices for clearance “On 5 April”.
Having reviewed our records, I wish to inform the Committee that draft answers to all questions, except one, were submitted to Ministers’ offices for clearance on 29 March 2006.  The draft answer to question 42, relating to the Coalition Provisional Authority in Iraq, was submitted to Minsters’ offices on 5 April 2006.
Yours sincerely

(Doug Chester)
cc.  Dr Kathleen Dermody, Committee Secretary, Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee
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